
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

REQUEST 17531 RESPONSE 

 
I would like to know if Wigan Council have 
issued a section 114 notice, and if so what will 
be the percentage increase over the current 5% 
threshold? 
 
Also, if this notice has been issued what are the 
details of the local referendum that needs to 
take place before the 3rd of May? Which is 
required if a increase of over 5% is being asked 
for.  

 
I can confirm that Wigan Council have 
not issued a section 114 notice. 

 


